
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Dr. Ali Farhan Al-Dulaimi

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with Dr. Ali Farhan Al-Dulaimi,

the leader of Al-Istiqrar Bloc in Al-Anbar Provincial Council, along with his accompanying

delegation, and listened to their insights on the future of the province, political updates,

and service-related advancements. 

H.E. stressed the significance of completing projects that have made notable progress and

underscored the importance of drawing from the experiences of past local governments. It was

also highlighted that preserving the current stability and ensuring its permanence is crucial.

Furthermore, H.E. emphasized that maintaining balance is key to achieving stability and

attracting services and development, ultimately leading to popular satisfaction and acceptance.


